
 
 
 

October 22, 2018 
 
 
To whom it may concern; 
 
It is my pleasure to provide a letter of reference for GCW Commercial Division. 
 
I have had the pleasure of working with GCW Commercial Division on multiple projects over the last five 
years. Guy McDougall, Jamie VMS and the team at GCW Commercial Division have always dealt with 
every challenge in a professional, courteous and timely manner. We have found them competitive in 
their pricing and their quality of workmanship far exceeds the standards set out in the construction 
industry. 
 
Their professionalism in communicating promptly to calls from both office and field is exceptional and 
they take completion dates seriously as well as completing deficiencies in a timely matter. 
 
The team at GCW Commercial Division has been a pleasure to work with and we look forward to 
working with them again in the future.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Justin Nguyen 
Vice President 
Bronnenco Construction Ltd.  


